
Class of 1968 55 Year Reunion Celebration 

                                           

 

September 29-30, 2023 
Folks, 

It is hard to believe, but this year is the 55th ANNIVERSARY OF THE FIRST GRADUATING CLASS 
OF FREMD AND PALATINE HIGH SCHOOL CLASSES OF 1968!  Do not fear, we are planning a 
CELEBRATION!   

After the 50th, the consensus was to hold a 55th rather than wait 10 years.  We want you to 
�^�^���À�����š�Z���������š���_�X  Friday and Saturday September 29-30, 2023, in Palatine, Illinois.  Friday night 
will be an informal gathering.  �,�}�Œ�•�����[�}���µ�À�Œ���•�����v���������•�Z�������Œ���]�v���W���o���š�]�v�����Á�]�š�Z���Ç�}�µ�Œ���&�Œ���u�����˜��
�W���o���š�]�v�������o���•�•���}�(���[�ò�ô���(�Œ�]���v���•�X  Saturday night dinner at the Hyatt Regency Schaumburg, 1800 E 
Golf Road, again with Fremd & Palatine.  

Please consider coming and celebrating with us at the reunion.  We want to see you at the 
reunion!  More info will come regarding costs, how to sign up, etc., as plans are finalized, but 
we wanted to get the dates out there. 

We know it is early, but to settle on venues and reserve a block of rooms at the hotel at a great 
rate, we would appreciate a return email to me if:  

1. You would plan to attend the Friday casual event. 
2. You would plan to attend the Saturday dinner (Hyatt Regency Schaumburg). 



3. You would like a room staying in the same hotel as other classmates (Hyatt Regency 
Schaumburg). 

This is a non-binding commitment.  We just need to get a rough idea for contract negotiations. 

mailto:mark.aggerbeck@gmail.com

